


CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY LONG BEACH 
90840 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

November 6, 1980 

Mr. Anthony Day 
RECEIVEDEditor of Editorial Pages 

Los Angeles Times NOV 13 1980Times Mirror Square 
Los Angeles,California 90053 Editorial Writers 

Dear Mr. Day: 

For the past two years, my colleagues 
and I who serve on the United States 
Commission on Civil Rights, have been 
holding public hearings on police 
practices in various communities. 
Recently, we issued a statement on 
"Police Practices and the Preservation of 
Civil Rights." Because of occasional 
editorial interest in this subject, I 
thought you might like to have a copy of 
this statement for reference. 

With kindest regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

Stephen Horn 
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